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[bookmark: xgraphic]Memorandum
To:	Blood Bank
From:	Jennifer Harris, Supervisor	
Date:	1/21/2015
Re:	Coagulation Factors
Factors have moved to Pharmacy
As of this morning, 1-21-15, coagulation factors have moved to pharmacy.  The products have physically moved, the products have been dispositioned in MCARE and the procedures have been removed.
If anyone should call the blood bank asking about them, please refer them to pharmacy.
Thank you,
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